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SHELDON POLICE DEPARTMENT
PO BOX 276

SHELDON IOWA 51201

712-324-2525

FAX 712-324-2528

Now Accepting Applications for a Full-Time Police Officer Position
The Sheldon Police Department is accepting applications for a Full-Time Police Officer position.  Starting wage for non-certified applicants is $50,253.  The salary range for lateral transfer peace officers is $56,412 to $66,284 depending on experience.  The top pay for police officers is $68,883 after the completion of a probationary period and four years of law enforcement service.  The City of Sheldon offers an excellent benefit package.  Officers must reside within 25 miles of Sheldon within one year of hire.   
Applicants must meet the minimum hiring standards as set by the Iowa Law Enforcement Academy Council and Iowa Administrative Code 501.  All interested applicants will be required to apply by 4:30 PM on Friday January 6, 2023.  Applications can be picked up in person or downloaded from the City of Sheldon website.  All required documents must be included with the completed application to be considered.
Applicants who are not ILEA certified must undergo physical agility testing and written POST testing. Final details will be confirmed with applicants who are invited to continue with the testing process.  
The City of Sheldon hereby give public notice, in compliance with the Iowa Veteran’s Preference Law under Iowa Code Chapter 35C, regarding the police department’s intent to establish a hiring list for full-time peace officer within the department. 
The City of Sheldon is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  
